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The Ministry of Transport and Civil Aviation wishes to advise the public that the 

validity of Permanent and Temporary Priority Bus Route (PBR) Permits previously 

extended to April 30, 2025, are now valid until May 31, 2025. 

 

Please be advised that this extension applies only to Permits that expired in December 

2024. Permits that expired before December 2024 are not eligible for this extension. 

 

Individuals without a valid Permit meeting this criterion should not be granted access to 

the Priority Bus Route. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 
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